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The Public Servants Association (PSA), which is the majority trade union in the Department of Home Affairs, 
welcomes the appointment of Mr Siyabonga Cwele as new Minister of Home Affairs. 

President Cyril Ramphosa announced on 22 November 2018 the appointment of Mr Cwele following the recent 
resignation of Mr Malusi Gigaba.  

“The PSA wishes Mr Cwele well with the hope that he will ensure the efficiency of the Department. The PSA calls 
on him to take the interests of employees at heart in the interest of service delivery to citizens and foreigners who 
visit the country in big numbers,” said PSA General Manager, Mr Ivan Fredericks.  
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